
From: Katherine Veldran <kveldran@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/5/2016 1:25:31 PM
Subject: Re: Proclamation - Declaring February as Teen Dating Violence Awareness and 

Prevention Month

On Tue, Jan 5, 2016 at 12:59 PM Lisa M. Widener <LisaWidener@scsenate.gov> wrote:
Last year Governor Haley was kind enough to do a proclamation for Senator Alexander to present
at West Oak High School in Oconee County. It declares the month of February as Teen Dating 
Violence Awareness and Prevention Month.

If it would be possible to do this again, he would really appreciate it. West Oak High School has 
asked him to present it at their school assembly in the early part of February.

Thank you for asking Governor Haley for her consideration of the proclamation and please call me 
should you have questions.

Lisa Manini Widener

Director of Research

Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee 

Office of Senator Thomas Alexander, Chairman 

Post Office Box 142

Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Telephone: (803) 212-6220

Fax: (803) 212-6299

Email: lisawidener@scsenate.gov
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